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The Alumnae of Color Committee (AOCC) is pleased to share the following highlights from this 

past quarter: 

 

• General Meeting was held on January 12, 2019 with 10 members attending. 

• Monthly AOCC Brunch at Founders was held on January 27, 2019. 

• General Meeting was held on February 2, 2019 with 9 members attending. SAW student 

Mel Miguel and BSC treasurer Alyssa Rudolph joined the meeting. 

• February 7, 2019 members attended the Black History Month Kick-Off Celebration on 

campus in the Solidarity Lounge. 

• February 13, 2019, members attended the Black History Month Dinner in Founders. 

• The GiveCampus campaign continues through the end of the month, and we are 

currently at $135,000 

• The AOCC budget was completed and submitted to the Finance committee for the 

2019/2020 year. 

• We look forward to supporting the memorial/celebration for Linda Stingily on March 1, 
2019.  A formal declaration is being prepared to be presented as part of the program. 

• Phenomenal Women Committee has begun planning this event, which will be held in 
the student union on April 17, 2019 and will honor all Stingily sisters and Michilene 
Beam. 

• AOCC secretary Patricia Hall met with Judi Pierce from The Wellness Center on the “food 

insecurity issues” facing students who live on and off campus. AOCC will continue to 

meet with the college to assist with remedying this problem. 

 

 


